ShiaCoaa Business Meeting
Sept 3, 2021
Alano Club, Laingsburg

Kim D (acting Chair) opened 6:00 PM with a moment of silence and the Serenity Prayer

Peggy R read the Traditions

Bill D (acting Sec) read July minutes:
Minutes accepted as read

Peggy R gave treasurer's report:
Beginning Balance 7/1/21: $1366.97
Income ( $34.00 not deposited will be posted in next statement)
Expenses: ($119.43)
Ending balance 8/31/21: 1247.54
less prudent reserve; ($400.00)
working balance: $847.54
Report accepted as presented.

Kim D gave DCM report:
Attended CMIA Assembly in Hillman in Aug. 1
Next CMIA Oct 10 in Brighton
The 68th Michigan State Convention will be held Ot 1 - 3 at Shanty Creek Resort in Bellaire
The Grapevine has a new publication: "Prayer and Meditation". Stories by members about the
many ways they pray and meditate in their daily lives. $11.50 ea/5 or more $10.50 ea.

Bill D gave web report:
Busy staying current with meeting changes. Contacting other websites that may list our
meetings and asking them to update info or stop listing as groups are experiencing folks arriving
late or not being able to find a meeting listed from other sites.

Old Business:
Our district picnic is still a go for Sept 19 at McCurdy Park and our bases are covered except
that we are still are in need of another grill. Mike P is working on that Kim will purchase 60 ea
hot dogs (Kogels), hamburg patties and buns. Bill will inform Dan B that we won't need
rotisserie but he's still on for the condiments.

New Business:
Discussed literature purchased by Mike P from Gary M. Mike did not intend for ShiaCoaa to
reimburse stating it was a "one time deal" and he got Gary's inventory for the groups he attends
and to be available for purchase from other groups that desire. Fuzzy states he has 60 Big Books
and pamphlets for distribution
Discussed a workshop (seminar) to be held at United Methodist Church 200 W McArthur St,
Corunna on Saturday Nov, 6. Working title is: The Home Group and the Importance of your
General Service representative (GSR). Mark M, our Area 32 delegate to the General Service
Conference, has committed to make a presentation on the importance of the GSR. Mark will
make presentation in the morning and we will seat a panel on the Home Group after lunch.
Denny S announced the Woodcarvers group has relocated to the ZCBJ Hall on Owosso Ave
from location on M-21. Change will be made on website. This meeting has not relocated. The

Tue and Thur Stepping Together Group at First Baptist Church, Owosso relocated to the Z Hall.

Next Business meeting will be hosted by the Perry/Morrice Serenity Gp at the Morrice Senior Citizens

center on Mon, Nov 1 at 6:00 PM

Kim closed meeting with the Lord's Prayer at 6:55

Attending:Kim D, Liz N, Peg R, Bill D, Randy B, Denny S



